
 

 

  

COVID-19: Service at Our Banking Centers 
For the health and safety of you, your family, and our employees, we will temporarily only 
provide drive-thru service at our banking center locations as a preventive measure to 
reduce the spread of the COVID-19, as per the social distancing guidance of the CDC.  

Banking center drive-thru services will continue to be available. Banking center lobbies 
will be temporarily closed. Expect longer than normal wait times in the drive-thru lines. 
Most of our lobby services will be made available either by appointment or by our drive-
thru for your convenience and health. Should you need to access your Safe Deposit Box, 
please schedule an appointment. You can also notify a banker in the drive-thru or call us 
to make an appointment. A Photo ID may be required before entrance is granted to the 
lobby. 
                   

                Keller Banking Center                                   Saginaw Banking Center 
     Schedule appointment by phone: 817-337-4445                                   Schedule appointment by phone: 817-306-7077                               
Schedule appointment by email: Kgripp@bankanb.com                    Schedule appointment by email: Talbritton@bankanb.com 

 

Banking center drive-thru hours will be 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. Monday- Friday. Saturday hours 
will remain the same at 8 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

If you do come into one of our locations, know that we’re following guidelines established 
by the Centers for Disease Control and Protection (CDC) to keep you safe.  
Thank you for your patience and understanding during this time. We are here to serve 
you!  

             “Quality Banking With A……….. 
                                                       Personal Touch!” 

 


